
PSYCHOLOGY CLUB MINUTES 
October 18, 2011 

We discussed events, activities, and fundraisers for this 

upcoming semester. 

 Blood Drive Oct. 27, 2011, in the Student Union b/w the hours 

of 11:30-5:30; we would love for everyone to come out and 

participate in donating blood and supporting the Psych. Club & 

beat West GA 

 Also we will be having our bake sale on the 31st b/w the hours of 

11-4 if you all have not signed up for a time get with one of the 

officers in charge of the Signup sheet. 

 Will have a game night @ Dr. Wiley’s house sometime in 

November so look out for the signup sheets in the Psych building 

& emails will be sent out of the time and date. 

 

Everyone have a safe weekend in traveling & a great Fall 

Break!!!!! 

Any questions/suggestions do not hesitate to email the Psychology 
Club. 

Have a great weekend & hope to see you Tuesday November 1st! 


